## **Bill Goggins**

From:	
Sent:	20 August 2021 17:33
To:	IFD Public Consultations
Subject:	Re Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-Law 2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Minister Ryan,

Regarding the proposed Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-law we would like to suggest changes:

- Number 4 on bye -law: The waters should be Solely not Primarily managed
- Number 7 on bye-law: I do not agree that minister should decide "as he sees fit" without consultation.

Yours Sincerely